
March 3, 2010

President: Tom Savage  Treasurer: Elaine Schenk  Editor/Secretary :  Bob Graham
Chief Flying Instructor:  Pat Bindner  Field Operations: Tom Savage

Call to order
At 18:42

Attendees
Yvonne Adam, Stefan Boyle, Bob Graham, Irvyn Groehl, Scott Henderson, Bob Howard, 
Paul Petrie, Tom Savage, Ross MacEwan, Colin Winsor.

Treasurer’s Report
21 members have registered for 2010.  No expenses or income for January,  the final 
balance was $xx.xx. 

President’s Report
On my holiday down south this year I got a flight in a B-24 Liberator, making it the third 
heavy bomber I have had flights in, I have previously flown in a Lancaster and a B-17.  I 
wish there was an air worthy Halifax, but there are only static displays, at this time.  I 
also took a tour of the Concord, it is an amazing plane.  I would have had a flight in one 
at Oshkosh, but my accident prevented it.
  
I am hoping our club will make an effort to be more visible in the zone this year, it may 
help us get more visitors to our field and Funflys.

I would like a proposal to  limit flying on or over the runway to landings, take offs, touch 
and gos, slow fly-bys and overshoots.

Field Report
The new route into the field is a better road all year round.  Other than one particular area 
we had fewer snow drifts and it is easier to maintain.  This year the roadway will be 
improved by trimming some trees and building it with sand.

Flight Training Report
No report.



Old Business
a) Club Dinner

• Is a go for March 27 at the Bears Den, meet and greet at 6:00, eating at 6:30.
• Anyone who is interested in attending should contact Yvonne Adam.
• Since we're under the minimum number of attendees (30).  A motion was made 

by Tom to cover the cost of four attendees ($104.00).  All in attendance agreed. 

b) Fun Fly Report
• Need to approach sponsors.

c) AGM in Niagara on the Lake
• Will be held Sunday March 21, check the MAAC web site for details.
• All members are welcome.

New Business
a) Should we have a Mall Display

• There was some discussion on where (West end vs. East end Mall) and when 
(closer to Funfly date), but nothing was decided.

b) Petawawa Showcase.
• Will be held in April
• Irvyn will check with the organizers to see if we can have a display in one of the 

tents.

Next Meeting
April 7, 2010. Starts at 7:30

Meeting Adjourned
At 19:30 Thanks to Irvyn for setting up the coffee and donuts.
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